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Parents of students planning on attending Brockett in 
the fall are asked to stop in and update contact 
information before June 17th. This year we have the 
forms for each student preprinted with the 
information on file in RSCCC. This should save the 
parents time and help the front office to accurately 
locate changes that need to be updated in RSCCC. 
 
Welcome to Mrs. Connie Lott! The teachers and staff 
of Brockett Elementary are eagerly looking forward 
to working with our new principal.  
 
The “Theme and Vision” for 2010-2011 is........... 
“Brockett Elementary.... Where seeds are planted, 
excellence blooms, and children blossom!” 
Gardening, planting theme).  


